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23rd March 2023 

Re: Ski Trip Austria February 2024 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

I am writing to you regarding an exciting opportunity to be a part of another successful skiing trip to the region of 

Oberlungau in Austria. The Academy would like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in next year’s 

excursion.  

Dates: Friday 16th February to Friday 23rd February 2024. 

Costs: £1,164 

 Return coach travel to the resort 

 Full Medical & Insurance cover (Including COVID cancellation cover) 
 5 nights full board accommodation in resort 

 5 days hire of skis, boots and poles 
 5 x 5 hours ski tuition 

 5 full day lift pass 
 Resort representative service 

 Approved safety management system 

 Trip hoodie 
 

This exciting opportunity has been thoroughly enjoyed by all students that have previously taken part.  We are able to 
cater to the full range of abilities and welcome students who are novice skiers. 

 

Please ensure a non-refundable deposit of £200 is remitted when the trip entry goes live on WisePay on Thursday 
30th March. Trip places will be available from 4:00 p.m. A full deposit is needed to secure a place on the trip.  

 
This trip is open to ALL YEARS, however there are only a certain number of places available. Therefore, if the trip is 

oversubscribed student names will be added to a waiting list.  

 
Exemplary behaviour is expected. All students that are awarded a place on the trip will be expected to sign a 

behaviour contract that contains a list of expectations for the students to follow throughout the year. Should a 
student’s behaviour be seen as unsuitable, then their place on that visit will be revoked and a student from the 

waiting list will be offered a place on the trip. Payments are non-refundable should your child’s place be revoked 
unless the place is secured by another student. A parents meeting will take place to discuss the behaviour 

expectations. 

 
The only way of securing your place on this trip is by paying the trip deposit in full on WisePay. 

 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact the visit leader: Mr J. Joseph at  

jordon.joseph@corbybusinessacademy.org 

 
Please bear in mind that the students will need the correct protective clothing and equipment for the trip. Further 

information regarding the kit will be provided at a later date. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr J. Joseph  

Ski Trip Organiser 
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